
 

May 2, 2024 
 

The Honorable City Council 

City of Detroit  

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 

Detroit, MI 48226 

 

 

Re: Joint Reappointment to the Board of Ethics 

 

 

Dear Honorable City Council Members:  

 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that I have reappointed Dr. Jameel Smith pursuant to your approval 

to the Board of Ethics.   

  

 TERM TERM 

MEMBER       ADDRESS COMMENCES EXPIRES 

 

Dr. Jameel Smith           2542 Woodward Ave.                  Immediately               June 30, 2029 

    Detroit, Michigan 48201 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Michael E. Duggan 

Mayor 

City of Detroit 

 


